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The fire alarm system in the Annex building is overheating and melting the wiring 

in the box.  It is a very old system.  To replace it, we have to bring it up to code.  By 

doing this we will need to go through the State Fire Marshall.  The cost would be 30,000 

to 35,000.   

 

Projects that need to be completed this summer are:  Carpet in some more class 

rooms, replace boiler in high school with roof units, roof on annex building needs 

replaced and the fire alarm system. 

 

 

       Tom Muir 

 

 

      

 


